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Judge Reinstates Gang Injunction Against Broderick Boys  
 
Woodland, CA — December 30, 2007 — A Yolo County Superior Court Judge has re-issued a 
permanent injunction against specific members of the Broderick Boys criminal street gang 
operating in West Sacramento, CA.  Judge Timothy Fall issued the permanent injunction against 
nine Broderick Boys gang members on December 19, 2007.  The court order creates a “Safety 
Zone” in the City of West Sacramento in which the named members are prohibited from 
associating with other gang members in public, trespassing, possessing weapons, possessing 
graffiti tools, possessing drugs and/or alcohol and/or intimidating witnesses. The named members 
are also subject to a curfew within the Safety Zone from 10 p.m. until sunrise. 
 
A hearing to determine if a similar preliminary injunction should be issued against other 
Broderick Boys gang members, and the gang as an independent entity, is currently set for January 
31, 2008, at 9:00 a.m. in Department 7 of the Yolo County Superior Court. 
 
Previously, in April of this year, an appellate court overturned a similar injunction against the 
Broderick Boys because of technical defects it found in the legal procedure used to sue the gang 
as an “unincorporated association.” The court also noted that, under the circumstances of the 
case, the notice given to the gang was not sufficient. This most recent injunction is a result of an 
amended civil lawsuit filed against members of the Broderick Boys gang by the Yolo County 
District Attorney on behalf of the City of West Sacramento.  Unlike the previous court order, this 
new gang injunction names specific individual gang members, all of whom were given legal 
notice of the action and the opportunity to contest it in court.   
 
In commenting on the new injunction, District Attorney Jeff Reisig stated: “It is impossible to 
ignore the devastating impact gang activity has in our communities.   An effective response must 
focus on prevention, intervention, education and enforcement.  In the big picture, gang 
injunctions are merely part of this equation.  However, when sanctioned and monitored by the 
courts, gang injunctions are a lawful and powerful tool that responsible civic leaders should 
consider in appropriate situations.  By persistently pursuing this case, City leaders have 
demonstrated their commitment to public safety in West Sacramento.”   
 
For more information contact:  Deputy District Attorney Jay Linden (530) 666-8180 
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